An important update regarding international travel
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Issued: June 4, 2020

Many foreign governments are restricting entry into their respective countries due to the
coronavirus (COVID-19). If you have customers traveling to a country that currently has
restrictions in place, entry may be denied.

You can find more information about each travel restriction (by country) from thelnternational
Air Transport Association (IATA). Their website provides the most current and accurate

information regarding international travel.

American’s policy for supplying passport information has been at time of check-in,
however, because of the foreign traveler restrictions in place, we are requesting passport
information be added to all international reservations a minimum of 72 hours prior to departure.

Thank you for improving your customers’ travel experience by providing this detail for
international travel. We value your business and appreciate your assistance.
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